

SEASON'S GREETINGS

We sincerely hope that this message will find you in good health and unchanged passion.

It's our pleasure to thank you for your cooperation during this year, which leaded us to face a new normality.

We wish you the very best for the New Year.

Merry Christmas!



Hilton Frankfurt City Center Interior Design by THDP Ltd London Photograph by Beppe Raso

We are closed from 24th of December 2020 till to 6th of January 2021













La mail è stata memorizzata temporaneamente in una lista. Nel caso non volesse più ricevere mail da Tekhne, Le chiediamo di informarci con una mail a <u>tekhne@tekhne.k</u> oppure cancellandosi autonomamente a dissorizione

Your mail has been temporally stored in a list. If you do not wish to receive email from Tekhne, we ask you to inform us with a mail to tekhne Itekhne it or deleting itself autonomously to unscribe